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September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In year 8, as part of our RSE scheme of work and legal requirements we will be encouraging our young 
people to explore attitude and values in relationships and how to recognise and manage risky situations. 
 

During the beginning of the year, with the support of the County’s safeguarding board, we are able to 
engage the services of a Theatre Company to address this issue of Child Sexual Exploitation through the 
workshop ‘Chelsea’s Story’. 
 
We will also be looking at emotional health and what help and support we can give young people if they 
are finding things difficult. 
 
Later on in the year we will look at body image and topics around communities and society. 
 
If you have any queries about what will be covered in these lessons please do get in contact with either 
myself or Ms Young. 
 
 
Kind Regards 

Jayne Biles 
Teacher of PSHE 
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